

January 7, 2015

Memo to Parents

Subject: Parking issues related to dropping and picking up children from school

The Township of Langley Bylaw Enforcement continue to receive complaints of parents and caregivers parking in No Parking zones when dropping children off in the morning or picking up at the end of the school day.

This is causing a very serious safety concern for your children as well as other pedestrians and drivers. These signs have been erected to protect the safety of the people using the schools.

Bylaw Enforcement officers will continue to patrol the many schools in the Township and there will be zero tolerance and tickets will be issued. These tickets may be mailed along with attached pictures or given in person.

Common violations the Bylaw Enforcement Officers issue tickets for are as follows:

- Stop/park contrary to traffic control device
- Park within 1m of boulevard crossing (driveway)
- Stop/stand/park within 3m of a curb return
- Stop/stand/park alongside yellow curb
- Park within 5m of fire hydrant
- Stop/stand/park to obstruct traffic
- Stop/stand/park on roadway side of a vehicle

If you receive a ticket your options are to pay the ticket or dispute it. If you choose to dispute the ticket the instructions of doing so are on the back of the ticket. Dispute must be received within 14 days of you receiving the ticket. Once the dispute is received the pictures and notes are obtained from the issuing officer and an Adjudication Package is mailed to the offender with our evidence. The adjudicator can only confirm whether the offence took place or did not take place by the evidence supplied. If the ticket goes to Adjudication there will be an additional \$25 fee applied should you be found guilty of the offence.

If you have any questions or concerns or wish to report a parking violation please contact Bylaw Enforcement at 604.532.7551.

Regards,

Bill Storie, BYLAW ENFORCEMENT, MANAGER